NR_key_name: 9B59B2E33EC5F6FA852562EC005B0C6A
SendTo: CN=Jeremy Gunn/O=ARRB @ ARRB

CopyTo:

DisplayBlindCopyTo:

BlindCopyTo: CN=R ecord/O=ARRB

From: CN=Joseph Freeman/O=ARRB

DisplayFromDomain:

DisplayDate:03/13/1996DisplayDate_Time:11:39:36 AMComposedDate:03/13/1996ComposedDate_Time:11:34:30 AM

Subject: Cancellation of tomorrow's SSCI meeting and rescheduling of same

Jim Wolf of the SSCI has called to cancel tomorrow's meeting. In an attempt to reschedule, we're looking at next week after the Board leaves town. David has a 10:00 AM on Wed. and a lunch committment on Thursday. Steve Tilley has a general preference, I think, for AM rather than PM. With all this in mind, are there any days/times which would notbe convenient for you next Wed. through Friday? Many thanks.P.S. -- I won't rush to do the little memo we talked about yesterday (re: agenda for SSCI meeting) given the delay of the meeting,

but I'll still do one in plenty of time for the second part of next week.

recstat: Record
DeliveryPriority: N
DeliveryReport: B

ReturnReceipt: Categories:

Body: